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Dear Sir Arthur:-

I am enclosing a rather scrappy and rambling 
report of my recent visit to some British Universities.

Naturally, there was more to learn from the 
cotch Universities because they are more on our own lines. I 

may say that I hadn’t an opportunity to see some of the newer 
Anglish Universities such as Leeds and Liverpool. I intended visiting 
the former, and indeed had et out to do so from York, but owing 
to a mistake as regards time tables I failed to make connections, 
and as my tour was arranged in advance and I could not stay any 
longer without upsetting everything,I was obliged to return from 
Harrogate without carrying out my purpose. On account of lack of 
time I was not able to stop over at Liverpool at all on my way from 
Glasgow to Oxford.
learned in contZ r# tion with the Registrars of the Universities 
which I did visit, that the administration and general organization 
of these Universities is somewhat similar to those in Edinburgh and 
Glas gov;.

I am convinced, however, from what I read and

It was a great privilege to see as many of these 
great British institutions as I did It all tends to give one 
a wider vision and so to help,not only in the special field of Univ­
ersity work.but also in other respects, and I am exceedingly grateful 
for the assistance I received towards this end.

see.

Yours very truly,

Registrar.


